


them ill-equipped to anticipate all potential issues during administrative proceedings.

This creates a two-tier system in which only the well-resourced can effectively challenge
agency actions.

4. Legal and Practical Concerns

The requirement to exhaust administrative remedies may conflict with broader legal
principles, including:

The right to timely legal recourse under state and federal law.
Judicial discretion to hear cases where administrative remedies are inadequate,
unavailable, or fail to provide meaningful relief.

Additionally, the narrow focus on issues raised during the administrative process ignores the
dynamic nature of legal disputes, where additional issues often emerge during litigation.

Proposed Alternative

Instead of adopting this restrictive resolution, I recommend the City Council:

               1.            Improve the administrative process to ensure it is accessible, transparent,
and effective in addressing resident concerns.

               2.            Preserve residents’ ability to pursue legal challenges without undue
limitations, ensuring fairness and accountability.

         By rejecting this resolution, the City Council can demonstrate its commitment to
protecting residents’ rights and fostering a fair and equitable process for all.

The resolution as written would be improved by: 

Extending the notice and review period from 45 to 90 days to allow for a concerned
resident to perform the necessary research, hire an attorney and provide time for them to
understand and adequately present challenges and concerns to the agency.  
Explicitly require any new, increased or extended fee or assessment be supported by a
cost-of-service analysis or Engineer's report and that it be available from the beginning
of the notice and review period. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Harris 




